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Kathy Strasser, Occupational Health nurse at Alton Memorial Hospital, got to throw a 
pie in the face of Brad Goacher, vice president of operations at AMH, on Tuesday 
afternoon. As part of National Hospital Week, raffle tickets were sold giving employees 
a chance to throw a pie (actually, a pie plate filled with whipped cream) into the face of 
an AMH manager or member of senior leadership. Six winning tickets were drawn and 
six managers/senior leaders got splattered. Proceeds from the ticket sales benefited the 
AMH chaplain's fund.
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